Special Community Informational Meeting
April 2, 2024, 6 PM
Clubhouse

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Please join the HOA Board on Tuesday, April 2, 2024 for a Special Community Informational Meeting.


Our HOA Board and Tree & Facilities Committees have been working on the damage that our oak trees have been doing to our valley gutters, sidewalks and roadways costing our community hundreds of thousands of dollars over the past few years.  We’ve been working on a plan with J Morton, our Landscape Architect to correctly address the issues with tree roots prior to planning for road resurfacing in future years.


J Morton and our Arborist will be available to provide an update of the Landscape Plan and Options for the Board to consider.

This will be an informational meeting only.  The board will not be taking any action.




